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NOTICES! 
 
1. COMMITTEE – There are a number of jobs 

that we will need to look at around the 
allotments as soon as the latest Covid 
restrictions are lifted. Bearing this in mind, if 
anyone would like to volunteer please either 
let a committee member know or email us at 
ForgeFarmAllotments@gmx.co.uk.  

2. NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS – If you 
are interested in joining the committee 
please email us at the above email address.  

3. WORK PARTIES – These will commence 
as and when government regulations on 
covid are more relaxed. See notice board in 
the Green Shed for details nearer the time. 

4. PETTY THEFTS – Sadly, a number of thefts 
have been reported to the committee so 
please check your sheds and polytunnels.  
Please also ensure that you do not leave 
valuables in or around your plot. 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a result of Covid restrictions, FFAA has had 
difficulty in maintaining our normal opening 
policy.  If you require anything, please contact a 
committee member or email FFAA and we will 
arrange for the shop to open.   

Shop Opening Times! 

NEWSLETTER – APRIL 2021 

HEDGE CUTTING 
Generally speaking, it is recommended that 
hedges are left alone between March and 
September. If you need to trim the hedge  
then cutting it in late winter is the best time. 

RUBBISH DISPOSAL 

Please do not leave rubbish at the green shed.  All 
rubbish should be disposed of responsibly.  Any wood 
can be left tidily on Plot 1, bio-degradable green 
waste can be deposited on the green dump area.  


